

B.R.S. Semester - 5 (CBCS) Examination
Oct/Nov - 2021 (NEW COURSE)

F-11 English Literature & Language Correction (Foundation-11)

Time: 2:30 Hours**Marks: 70****Instructions:**

1. All questions are compulsory.
2. Figures to the right indicate marks.

Que-1 (A) Answer the following questions in short. (07)

1. What did the boy fond of?
2. Which story did the grandmother tell the boy?
3. Why was the Queen worried?
4. What happened to the boy when the Princess entered her room?
5. Who was Shekhar?
6. Who won the war of words?
7. What did Shekhar do when he lost the war of the words?

Que- 1 (B) Explain any One of the following Reference to the context: (07)

1. "My Poet I have come."
2. "Tonight after supper I will tell you."

Que-2 (A) Answer the following questions briefly. (Any Three) (07)

1. Why did the boy pray to God for continuing the rain?
2. What did the Princess find on entering the bed chamber?
3. Why had Pundrik come to Amrapur?
4. Why did Sekhar burn his books of poems?

Que-2 (B) Answer any One short note of the following. (07)

1. The Victory
2. The Brahmin's son
3. Poetic Competition

Que-3 (A) Write one word substitute for the following. (Any Nine) (09)

1. One who eats meat
2. Life history of a person written by self
3. Government of the people
4. One who cannot read or write
5. A woman whose husband is dead
6. That which cannot be seen
7. That which kills insects
8. One who offers to do something
9. A play ending in sorrow
10. That which can be seen

Que-3 (B) Change the paragraph into Passive Voice. (05)

We make mistakes everyday. We should know our mistakes. But last time we forgot them.
We must not repeat our mistakes.

Que-4(A) Change the degree. (Any Seven) (07)

1. Rahul is as clever as Mehul.
2. Manoj is more intelligent than Keyur.
3. Radha is the tallest girl in our class room.
4. Copper is heavier than Aluminum.
5. Blood is thicker than water.
6. Tokyo is the biggest city in Japan.
7. The Everest is the highest mountain peak.
8. Swimming is the best exercise.

Que-4(B) Translate the following paragraph into Gujarati. (07)

All of you are giving knowledge at college. Be humble. Forget the thing called pride and be respectful and loving. Humanity reveals itself in your voice. It is soft, gentle and sweet. Naturally, people are attracted to such a person. If you speak politely and gently, people will be ready to work for you. Speak politely and you will be able to win the hearts of even your enemies.

Que-5 (A) Read the following paragraph and answer the questions given below. (07)

Having received the invitation for a game of dice, the five Pandavas reached Hastinapur. The game started. Shakuni used enchanted dice and win each and every move. Soon, the Pandavas lost their powerful kingdom. To win the kingdom back, Yudhisthir staked the beautiful Draupadi. But as ill luck would have it, she too was lost. All the five brothers lost themselves in the gamble. They became slaves. They could not wield their weapons. Draupadi, the chaste was insulted in the open court by Duryodhan and his supporters. The Kaurava brothers did not realize that their deceitful gambling game and Draupadi's disgrace would bring their doom before long.

Questions:

1. Why did the Pandavas reach Hastinapur?
2. What did Sakuni used? What was the result?
3. What did Yudhisthir stake to win the kingdom back?
4. How did the Pandavas become slave?
5. Could the Pandavas wield their weapons?
6. Who was insulted in the open court?
7. What did Kaurava brothers not realize?

Que-5 (B) Write a paragraph. (Any One)

(07)

1. The crown and glory of life is character.
2. Importance of Reading
3. Importance of Trees.
